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PO Box 462, WINDSOR, 2756 

DECEMBER/JANUARY  2024 

Patron:   
Salvatore Zofrea OAM 

 

7.30pm February 1st February Committee Meeting, 
78 Windsor, Street, Richmond, NSW. 

Contact Margaret Ginnings at 4577 4440 for details 

Email:  mingteck@bigpond.com  

 
Our garage sale on 1 November was 
a success due to the number of items 
donated by members and the hard 
working volunteers preparing for the 
day and helping on the day, it was 
very hot so your assistance was 
much appreciated. Also thanks to 
Alex Lister who donated a van load 
of goods 

Affordable Art Exhibition 
Thank you to the members who volunteered to hang 
the artworks and also man the exhibition over the two 
days, 5 works were sold 
Thank you to Sophie Sepaniak for donating the image 
below for the raffle prize at 'Affordable Art'.  
 

Please note our bi-monthly meetings are now on the first 
Thursday of the month and our meetings will be held at 
different locations 
Newsletter Editor contact  
Jenny e: pj.allan@bigpond.com 
HAVE A SAFE AND MERRY CHRISTMAS 

Welcome back to  a past member who 
has rejoined  - Diana Lee-Gobbitt 



Reflections of Place & Time 
—from The Clint Collection— 

 

an exhibition themed on ‘connections’,  

curated by  

The Friends of the Hawkesbury art community & Regional Gallery Inc 

under the auspices of the Australian Heritage Festival 2024       

 

Stan Stevens Studio, Deerubbin Centre, 

300 George Street, Windsor, NSW 
 

27th April to May 1st 2024.   

10am—3pm 

Alfred T. Clint (1879—1936) Watercolour on paper  Untitled (Summer) 

Undated 20 x 31 cm The Clint Collection:  on loan to Hawkesbury 

Regional Gallery by The Friends of the Hawkesbury art community & 

Regional Gallery Inc.    

Resulting from the work of one of our environ-

mentally aware Com-

mittee Members, 

over the past 12 

months a windfall of 

$650 been added to 

our Donations Ac-
count from the re-

covery of 10c recyclable cans & bottles.   

Members wishing to assist in reducing the 

potential of these items ending up in land-

fill should contact Margaret Ginnings 

45774440 to discuss collection or delivery 

of bulk amounts. 
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Event for 2024 

YEAR END LUNCHEON 

All the guests at our Year End 

Luncheon enjoyed the beautiful-

ly decorated home of Margaret 

Ginnings. From the Christmas 

tree to the table  setting Christ-

mas time had arrived. Our      

German cuisine meal was deli-

cious. Thanks to our cooks for 

the lunch – Margaret, Jennie and 

Mark. They had worked hard 

planning and preparing our 

lunch, everyone was delighted 

with the 3 courses 


